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ARUGULA GROWERS TO HOST NATIONAL COOKING CONTEST, PROMOTE HEALTH
TEMPE, ARIZ. – The Arugula Growers of America will host on Aug. 29 a national competition that features arugula among aspiring chefs from around the U.S. in Tempe, Arizona. Revenue generated will go toward raising awareness of healthy eating initiatives. 
Jaime Perdue, founder of AGA, said, “The summer campaign to find chefs willing to compete in a contest without a cash prize went well, and we expect a big spectator turnout from health gurus everywhere.”
The competition will consist of three stages, and participants must use arugula, a peppery and vitamin-filled leafy green in each round. To start out, 16 chefs will compete in preparing an appetizer. Eight chefs will move on and prepare a main dish for the second round. For the final round, four finalists will prepare desserts featuring arugula. Though the winner of the last round will not receive a cash price, AGA will recognize him or her with a gold medal.
Perdue founded AGA in 1988, and the organization aims to increase fresh produce sales for arugula farmers while also supporting healthy eating habits. AGA can be reached at www.ArugulaGrowers.org or at 3208 Salinas Ave., Tempe, Arizona, 85280. 
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